
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 4 – Monday 4 March 2024 

Dear families,  

Last week our CEO Mr. Moodie visited school, he commented on the calm and 

purposeful learning that he saw taking place. He was impressed with our new 

learning environments; he loves the fact that we are now altogether on one 

site! Mr. Moodie had great fun outside at playtime and enjoyed taking the time 

to talk to the children. 

We are looking forward to Year 2’s class assembly on Wednesday, the children 

have been busy rehearsing, we hope that as many parents possible can join us 

as they talk about our Church School Value of ‘Love’. 

Mr Hardy, our Art lead, was invited into Year Two and the artwork that he 

saw was truly outstanding! The children in Key Stage One are looking at work 

created by the artist Picasso. Our Year One children created fabulous artwork 

using line only, they went outside to explore this further using chalk and string, 

the results were fabulous. 

Our Pastoral Team will be at the Hope Café on Wednesday morning so please 

do pop in and see them if you can, as always we are here to support in any way 

that we can. 

Finally, I am excited to see the competition entries from World Book Day, I 

wonder who will win the prize for the most interesting place to read a book?  

Mrs Smyth 

 

Key diary dates for Term 4: 

 

Monday 19th February  

Start of Term 4 

 

Wednesday 6th March 

Year 2 Class Assembly 

 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day 

 

Monday 11th March 

KS2 Girls Football Festival 

 

Friday 15th March 

Y6 Trip to National Space Centre 

 

Thursday 21st March 

EYFS Trip to Little Jack’s Farm 

 

Year 1 Class Assembly 

 

Wednesday 27th March  

EYFS Class Assembly 

 

Thursday 28th March  

Last Day of Term 4 and Values 

Awards 

 

Tuesday 16th April 

First Day of Term 5 

 

Every Wednesday Café drop 

in led by our Pastoral team in 

school  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 investigated components and circuits - 

as part of our science curriculum. We explored 

the components and created our own basic 

circuits. By the end of the lesson, we were able 

to identify a range of components, draw their 

scientific symbols and record what they are 

used for. As you can see...both the circuits and 

pupils were buzzing! 

We are really looking forward to World Book 

Day on Thursday! Just a quick reminder that you 

do not need to spend lots of money on a costume 

as we want to focus on the love of books and 

reading. The children can come in something 

comfy ready to curl up somewhere with a good 

book. Please no PYJAMAS, ONESIES, MAKE UP 

OR COLOURED HAIR. 


